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The Fremont Board of Selectmen was in attendance at the posted meeting of the Fremont Planning Board
on Wednesday June 7, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the Town Hall. This meeting was discussed at the Selectmen’s
Meeting of June 1, and posted for Selectmen to be present at the meeting on Thursday evening June 1,
2017.

Selectmen attended the posted Public Hearing with the Fremont Panning Board for the Governor’s Forest
/ Ferwerda Site Plan Review Amendment and Lot Line Adjustment. Selectmen Gene Cordes and Neal
Janvrin sat in the audience and member Roger Barham was with the Planning Board table given his ex-
officio status to the Board.

Members of the Planning Board, general public, and Town Staff were also present.

Minutes of the Fremont Planning Board for this date can be consulted for all relative information.

No decisions were made by the Board of Selectmen in this meeting.

At 8:04 pm, after the Planning Board voted to continue the Public Hearing to July 5, 2017 at 7:00 pm,

Barham spoke with Cordes and Janvrin regarding adjournment. A motion to adjourn the posted meeting
of the Board of Selectmen was made by Barham and seconded by Janvrin. The motion was approved 3-0.

Notes taken by Gene Cordes



